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The Chamber of Deputies, expressing its position of principle for the need to 

strengthen a favourable climate for a stable business environment and recognising the 
need to monitor and regulate new forms of work, atypical, recommends, in this context: 

• simplification and modernisation of the classification of occupations; 
• in-depth analysis of discrepancies between Member States in the field; 
• developing transferability; 
• monitoring the differentiated impact of the proposed recommendation; 
• analysing the increasing administrative burden as a result of the 

application of the recommendation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


